


Under the New Jamaica option there would be additional opportunities at certain times of the
year to strengthen and support the inshore fleet. TFA would like to add that it does not support
an increase in the number of suction dredgers.

The TFA Chairman, John Nichols, has not been part of this decision making process.

Unfortunately, | am not able to attend the review meeting due to my wife being an invalid, and
additional personal reasons.

Yours Sincerely,

T.H.Brown MBE.
Secretary Thanet Fishermens Association.





